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Dear Colleagues,

Integrity and transparency in both personal and professional life is of utmost importance for all
of us. These virtues come from an updated knowledge of policies & procedures combined with
an unwavering commitment to values and ethics. Reinforcing these commitments through
awareness and outreach programs is an important vehicle towards a corruption free country.
In pursuance of these objectives, the Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) has decided to observe
Vigilance Awareness Week from 31st October to 6th November 2022 involving all stakeholders

across the country with the theme

"Corruption free India for a developed Nation"

As a stakeholder, Damodar Valley Corporation will be observing Vigilance Awareness Week
throughout the organization. This is an important opportunity to spread awareness about the various
aspects of leading a corruption free life. Several events have been planned throughout the week where
participation from all employees is solicited. We must also use this occasion to brainstorm for
innovative ideas and promote adoption of technology to further improve our systems and processes.

Let us make efforts at both the personal and professional level to make our country corruption free

and make VAW-2022 successful.

(R.N. Singh)

Chairman




